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2010 PPBA OFFICERS 
 

President   First Vice President 
Gary Anderson        Lynn Boden 
(419) 726-4663        (419) 727-0728 

 
Second Vice President       Secretary 
Robbie Jasin   Tom Stagner 
(419) 726-1583        (419) 726-8181 
 
Treasurer   Publicity / Newsletter 
Alan Buckenmeyer  Joyce Ejhinger 
(419) 729-9900        (419) 475-1487 

 
Historian   Parliamentarian 
Howard Pinkley        James Nowak 
(419) 726-9571        (419) 726-2605 

 
Immediate Past President 
Clement Cybulski 
(419) 729-0511 

 
SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OFFICERS 

 
President   Vice President 
Kathy Harrison-Ames  Kim Thompson Sheehan 
 
(419) 346-1113   (419) 727-9866 

 
BOARD OF CONTROL 

 
Nancy Anderson   *    Pastor Michael Delong   *    Neil Green 

     Jim Mossing     *     Dr. Gail Sanderson           *    Vee Stader   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Point Place Business Association 
NEWSLETTER – July/August 2010 

 

  
 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Wednesday – August 18, 2010on board  

The Sandpiper 

We can board the boat @ 6:45 PM and  

leave promptly @ 7:00 PM. 

The Sandpiper's dock is located at the foot of Jefferson Avenue  

in Promenade Park, in downtown Toledo.  

www.sandpiperboat.org 

* RSVP to by Wednesday July 11, 2010 to Lynn Boden at 
 W (419) 727-0728 or C (419) 367-8316   or email 

lboden@bex.net,   
  

Reservations are required and trip must be prepaid.    

Send check to Lynn Boden - 2330 Lehman Ave, Toledo 43611 

Make checks payable to: PPBA   in memo Sandpiper 

Cost: $15 fee for all paid members for the boat ride. 
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  JULY/AUGUST NEWS    
  General Membership Meeting – August 18th 
1st VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting for 
August will be on board The Sandpiper. We can board the boat @ 6:45 
PM and leave promptly @ 7:00 PM. There is a Mudhen's Home Game 
that evening so car pooling and early arrival is suggested.  Reservations 
are required and trip must be prepaid.  Send check to Lynn Boden - 2330 
Lehman Ave, Toledo 43611. Make checks payable to: PPBA   in memo 
Sandpiper. Cost: $15 fee for all paid members for the boat ride.  $25 fee 
for All Honorary Members and/or Guests for dinner and the boat ride. 
Pizza, Snacks, Soda and Water will be provided. BYOB 

September Membership Meeting 
The September 15 membership meeting will be at Riverview Yacht 
Club.  We will be having Buba Burgers.   
There will be a presentation about Haborlands Initiative by Bob 
Kneisley.   
Our Point Place Business Association Legacy Foundation now has its 
own nonprofit status.  Be sure to attend to find out what is going on 
with the Foundation and Economic Development for our community.  
 
Monthly Meeting Raffle     
There will be NO Raffle or Membership Drawing for the August 
Meeting.   Joyce Ejhinger won the July Membership Quarter Drawing.  
Thank you to all who donated prizes in July. 
 
PPBA Scholarship Foundation 15th Annual Golf Scramble is scheduled 
for Friday, September 10, 2010 @ Detwiller Golf Course. There will be 
a shotgun start @ Noon.  A recent mailing has gone out to all members 
and information can also be found on our website.  Please support this 
event anyway you can.  It is our major means of income for the 
scholarships we award each year. 
 
Membership 
The 2010 Membership as of the August mailing stands at 136 members.   
If you know someone who would like to join membership applications 
are on our website. .  ppbaonline.com 
 
Congratulations to Clement Cybulski who was made a Life Member 
for his dedication and service to our community and the Point 
Place Business Association.   
Thank You Clem for all you have done! 
 
 

 
Visions for Cullen Park – Watch the Point & Shoreland Journal for 
updates of what is happening with Cullen Park and how you can get 
involved.  Next meeting will be August 25, 6 PM @ Crosspoint 
Church. Contact Gene Kidd (419-726-2491) if you have questions or 
want to get involved. 
 
WEB SITE ppbaonline.com 
I must apologize for no newsletter on line for July.  I was so 
overwhelmed with all the events during Point Place Days and Visions 
for Cullen Park. I just did not have any time. The newsletters this Fall 
will be sent out again but will also be on our website.  Now that things 
are settling down some, I will be assisting Pastor Mike with the 
website.  If you have any questions or information you want posted in 
the newsletter or on line you can contact us at our new email address:  
ppbaonline@gmail.com.  
 
PPBA Calendar Cheer Committee – Chairperson Joyce Ejhinger  
 
Get Well Wishes to Howard Pinklye and Jim Hopkins 
  
Happy Anniversary to Dave & Debbie Stickley 7-12,  Pam & Matt 
Hart 7-24, Cathy & Gary Rochte 8-8, Kathy& George Ames 8-14 and 
Jim & Julien  Jacob 8-27. 
   
Happy Belated Birthday to John Lambert  7-9 and Stephanie 
Thomas 7-12. 
 
Congratulations to the following members on the birth of their recent 
grandchildren:  Pastor Mike DeLong, Alan Buckenmeyer and Kim 
(Thompson) Sheehan 
 
Best Wishers to Kim & Pat Sheehan on their recent marriage. 
 
*If I missed your Birthday or Anniversary it is because you did not indicate it 
on your membership form. Please email your information to 
JEjhinger@aol.com.  
*Contact me if you are interested in having a flyer about your business or 
event in a newsletter this Fall. This is a free service to all members on first 
come first serve bases.  You will need to supply 130 flyers.  If you are 
interested contact Joye Ejhinger at JEjhinger@aol.com or leave a message @ 
419-475-1487. 
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